
 

 

On the second Sunday of the month, we run. 

 Messy Church at The Grove from 4 to 5.30pm. 

There is always a variety of different things 
including, crafts, games, worship, singing, 

having fun & eating together. 

 

Messy Church is a welcoming and engaging environment for 
all ages, especially those who may not regularly attend 

traditional church services.  

Our next sessions are:  

• Sunday 11th May 
• Sunday 8th June 
• Sunday 13th July when we will be at the Museum.  

Everyone is very welcome, all children to be accompanied 
by an adult. 


